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St. Cecilia’s Public School reverberated with pride and celebration on 1st July 2025, as the 

school hosted a Felicitation Ceremony to honour the academic excellence of the meritorious 

students of Class XII and to acknowledge the commendable achievements of Class X students 

2024-25, now promoted to Class XI. 

The solemn occasion was graced by the esteemed Madam Principal whose presence added 

great significance to the event. The ceremony commenced with a sacred prayer; followed by 

the announcement of Class XII overall toppers and subject-wise high achievers, whose names 

were met with thunderous applause. 

The students of Class XI, forming the audience, were also warmly congratulated for their 

stellar performance in the Class X Board Examinations. Their faces glowed with pride as they 

were recognised for their hard work and perseverance. 

Madam Principal, in her inspirational address, showered heartfelt congratulations upon the 

achievers for their praiseworthy accomplishments. She lauded their relentless efforts, urging 

the rest of the student body to draw inspiration from their peers and strive towards similar 

academic distinction. 

The Senior Coordinator further enriched the gathering with an encouraging speech, exhorting 

students to remain steadfast in their pursuit of excellence. Additionally, PGT Psychology 

teacher motivated the students to treat each milestone as a stepping stone towards even greater 

academic and personal growth. 

The ceremony concluded on a note of hope and aspiration, leaving both students and teachers 

energised with a renewed commitment to uphold the school’s legacy of excellence. 

 


